
The following are pictures from week ending in 12.6.19 in regards to the Little Theater Renovations Project.  It is hard to believe but by this 

time next week the Little Theater Renovations Project will be nearly complete with only a few punch list items left to be resolved.  Carpet, 

seating, casework/millwork, stage curtains, and lighting will all be going in next week.  All the prep work for the new A/V systems is in and 

that equipment will be installed next week.  The new A/V equipment for this space will be a major upgrade from what was previously 

installed which will allow this space to be an even more effective teaching tool for the College.  Additionally, this space will also be an 

asset to the community as it will provide another College provided space for community cultural outreach and enrichment. 
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Photo #1 shows the handrails on the new back-

stage ramp that are now installed and complete 

this portion of the project.  Photo #2 shows some 

of the finish carpentry work taking place.  Here 

you can see the work needed to finish out the 

entry into the back vestibule at the top of the 

new backstage ramp/stairs.  This trim work will be 

painted to match the surrounding wall.  Photo #3 

shows some of the new acoustical wall panels 

that were recently installed on the east, south, 

and west walls of the seating area.  These panels 

not only help with acoustics, but are also help 

create interest and add texture to the space.  

Photo #4 shows the new suspended ceiling sys-

tem being installed in the space.  Here you can 

see the metal grid is finished and waiting the tile. 
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